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From: Maria Rea - NOAA Federal <maria.rea@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, November 16, 2018 1:47 PM


To: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal


Cc: Barry Thom; Garwin Yip


Subject: Re: Update: Reclamation's Draft Proposed Action


OK. I am on leave then too. I look forward to a fun weekend read! I assume you will want to send at least to


Barb as well?


Sent from my iPad


On Nov 16, 2018, at 3:46 PM, Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov> wrote:


Just got off the phone with Dave Mooney and Reclamation will be sharing the draft proposed


action today and I asked him to include you all on the distribution. The PA will be accompanied


by an invitation to attend a meeting on Tuesday November 20. Garwin and I will both be out on


leave next week but hope to re-engage when we return.


Howard


--
Howard L. Brown


Senior Policy Advisor

NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


(916) 930-3608

Howard.Brown@noaa.gov


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

